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SGA Senate 

October 6th, 2022 
I. CALL TO ORDER 
II. ROLL CALL 
III. MOMENT OF SILENCE 
IV. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
V. PASSING OF AGENDA 
VI. PASSING OF MINUTES 

• Amendments:  
• Treasurer Franklin to Senator Franklin 

VII. SPECIAL BUSINESS 
• McKenna Gosart 

• Came to discuss the rules test. She will come back on October 27th to administer the test. She stated 
that those that need her help can reach her by going through the executive council. She stated that 
it will be multiple choice with a few fill in the blank.  

• Dr. Klein  
• Dr. Johnson spoke on her liaison program. She spoke on how the program must come in March to 

evaluate the campus to ensure accreditation. She spoke on how some of the Senate may be chosen 
to speak with those coming to UNA to evaluate. Dr. Johnson came to speak with the SGA about the 
QEP. He specifically spoke on Preparing the Pride.  Asked the Senate to share the opportunity to talk 
about the UNA experience with our peers. November 1st, 11:00 A.M.-1:00P.M.  at the Harrison 
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• Chairman Oyewale reported on the Noala Issues. He reported about the feedback he received from the 
health insurance concerns of the international students.   

• Chairwoman Melton reported about the QEP initiative. She stated that it will be very helpful to the students.  
• Chairwoman Medrano reported that she will get the liaison program back and running. She said that the 

Senate will be assigned a city to attend council meetings.  
XI. SHARED GOVERNANCE 
XII. OLD BUSINESS 

• 
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